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What is happening next?

The new road surface from the Highway back through Point Leander Drive roundabout has been
completed. Road works will stop over the long weekend and resume on Tuesday 28 September.
The completion of the Waldeck Street roundabout and additional asphalting improvement jobs
around town will continue over the following weeks.

Will there be road closures of Moreton Terrace during the works?

Some road closures are expected during the asphalting works through town and around the Point
Leander Drive roundabout, during the first week of the school holidays. Kerbing and paving work
along the Terrace and the roundabouts is expected to involve intermittent road closures throughout
the school holidays. Disruptions will be kept to a minimum and the roadway will remain open
whenever it is safe to do so, with daily reviews. Traffic management will be in place throughout the
works program to keep traffic flowing and pedestrians safe.

Where is the money coming from?

Most of the Moreton Terrace Revitalisation project is funded by external grants, from the Drought
Communities Program, Department of Industry, Science, Energy & Resources, and Regional Road
Group funding for the asphalting. When the Shire was notified of their eligibility for up to $1M in the
Drought Communities Program funding, an extensive project application process was undertaken,
and the proposed Moreton Terrace Revitalisation Project was developed according to specific
guidelines before being approved by the Federal Government.

Once the roadworks are finished, will there be other traffic improvement measures?
Yes, other related improvements include extensive line marking, installation signage, and
reconfiguration of parking bays in key locations.

What is the best way to keep up with the latest news?

News updates are posted regularly to the Shire of Irwin Website and to the Shire’s Facebook page.
Feedback on the Moreton Terrace Renewal Project is encouraged through these communication
channels.
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